
From: mary wittenbreer
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Subject: 1355 Eustis Property Warren Enright follow up letter requested by Marcia Moermond at March 14 appeal meeting
Date: Monday, March 20, 2023 12:07:52 PM

Dear Ms. Moermond,

After the appeal meeting at City Hall on Tuesday, March 14, I have done the following:
1.  Rented a 10’ x 10’ storage unit
2.  Currently transferring clothing and furniture to that unit
3.  Over the past week I have dropped off bags at the Roseville Goodwill on County
      Road B
4.  I have been discarding papers and cardboard in the apartment recycling containers

Also, I have been considering the “someday I’ll have a use for this” outlook.  Someday is here and I still haven’t
used the materials.  No more visiting thrift stores and garage sales.

I am willing to meet with the St. Paul-Ramsey County advisors to review my situation.

Please use this email address witte002@yahoo.com for any email communication.

Sincerely,
Warren Enright

Sent from my iPad
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